
 

 

CLUB CRICKET AT ST PAUL’S 

 
 

 

St Paul’s cricketers will again be taking to the field in the Brisbane North 

Junior Cricket Association (BNJCA) competition commencing 7 October 

2017.    This will be St Paul’s 13th straight season playing in the 

competition.  The BNJCA is one of the most popular junior cricket 

competitions in Queensland so check it out at www.bnjca.org.au.   

 

All St Paul’s teams played some good cricket last season and recorded 

some great performances.  The emphasis continues to be on our children 

having fun, learning skills and playing cricket with their mates. 

 

The cricket teams are administered by the Cricket Supporters Group 

(CSG) and rely on parents for coaching, umpiring and scoring.  We 

are grateful to the School and grounds staff for the upkeep of fields & the 

supply of equipment.   

 

Sign on for the 2017/18 season commences on 1 August 2017 and ends 

31 August 2017.  Players can sign on at www.flexischools.com.au or by 

completing registration forms which are available from the CSG by email 

from jajs11@bigpond.net.au.  

 

For Year 1’s & 2’s two half seasons of cricket are played from October 

through to March each Saturday morning.  For Year 3’s and up the 

competition is half season till early December so players are available for 

their TAS and JTAS teams in the first term of 2018. 

 

We understand nothing beats playing with your mates and we will do our 

very best to form teams.  If teams cannot be formed in particular age 

groups at St Paul’s we will organise with other local Clubs to ensure the 

game of cricket is played by all.  

 

Go the Red (or is it Pink now)! 

St Paul’s CSG 
 

http://www.bnjca.org.au/
http://www.flexischools.com.au/

